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Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

It has been really good to welcome our students and 
staff back after half term. On the last day of term we 
had our elections for Head Boy and Head Girl and I 
am delighted that they are both able to contribute to 
this week’s newsletter. We also feature KS4/5 Food 
Technology, a trip to Chessington World of 
Adventures and our Artist of the Month. 

Mr Juckes 

Class of the Week 
in KS3 

Congratulations! 
8AG 

Artist of the Month 
The techniques that I used for 
the artwork are drawing, 
watercolour, painting. The 
names of the characters are 
Sonic, Raven, Tails, Mario and 
Classic Sonic. Sonic, Tails and 
Classic Sonic are from Sonic 
The Hedgehog, Raven is from 
Teen Titans Go and Mario is 
from Super Mario. I enjoyed 
making this artwork because I 
like drawing the characters, it 
made me feel joyful and elated. 
I can describe my artwork as 
vibrant, 
positive 
and 
cheerful. 
What do 
you 
think? :)  
—Chris 

Class of the Week 
in KS4/5 

Congratulations! 
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Our Head Girl 
When Mr Juckes made the announcement 
that I am the Head Girl of the school.  I 
could not believe it.  I was shocked!  Then 
I was really excited that most of the 
students voted for me!  I hope I will make 
many changes in the school.  First of all I 
would like to see all the students treating 
each other kindly and with respect.  Also I 

would like people to be more responsible during break 
time.  I want to be a good example for everyone and 
especially the Year 7s that are new in the school.  
Finally, I would like to organise more events and school 
trips so all the students will be happy and excited.  I hope 
I will be good in my role as a Head Girl and make 
everyone proud.  —Amy 
 
Our Head Boy 
I am very excited and happy to be Head 
Boy of Lansdowne. I feel very proud that 
the students voted for me. I felt shocked, it 
was very unexpected. I am looking forward 
to helping out everyone in the school from 
Year 7 to Year 13. I want to help make the 
school a better place. I want everyone to feel happy and 
welcome and excited to come to school everyday. I love 
to make sure everyone is feeling good and ready to 
learn. I want everyone to be able to concentrate on their 
work. I want to help everyone to learn the FRESH rules 
and the Zones of Regulation.  In my speech I said I want 
to improve the school in any way I can. I am excited 
about the year ahead. Thank you.   —Ahsan 
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Chessington World of Adventures Life Skills Trip 
As part of the Life Skills curriculum the year class 10HL have gone to 
Chessington World of 
Adventures and experienced 
how to cross the road and how 
to use the tube system safely as 
well as how to be safe in a 
foreign place. 
 
Once in Chessington the 
students experienced different 
roller-coasters and rides and 
saw different animals in the Zoo 
and Sea-Life experience.  

 
Sebastian 
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Halloween Monster Burger 
The task in KS4/5 Food Technology lessons this week 
was to prepare a Halloween Monster Burger.  Students 
learnt about the background of the Halloween tradition, 
and recited activities done as part of this celebration.  
They also learnt about safety rules when cooking meat, 
and used a temperature probe to test their burgers 
patties for readiness.  When all ingredients were 
prepared, students assembled their burger, decorating it 

in a festive manner. 
Ms Berke 

Tuesdays 
ICT 

Anime 
Football 

Basketball 
iGCSE English 

Thursdays 
Drama 

Art 
Table Tennis 

Dodgeball 
Yoga 

After School Clubs 

3.30-4.15pm 


